
: (415) 558-6282

Para information en Español llamar al: (415) 558-6307

Since March 2014, the City of San 
Francisco has been working with the 
community to develop a streetscape 
design for Ocean Avenue between 
Manor Drive and San Jose Avenue.  

On July 9, 2014 the final conceptual 
design was presented for Ocean 
Avenue between Manor Drive and 
Phelan Avenue. 

On October 8, 2014, the fourth 
workshop will be held. This workshop 
will focus on Ocean Avenue and 
Geneva Avenue between Phelan and 
San Jose. A conceptual design will be 
presented followed by an opportunity 
to provide feedback on the design. 

We want to hear from you! Please join 
us!  

The City of San Francisco in coordination with the Ocean Avenue Association 
invites you to the fourth public workshop for the OCEAN AVENUE 
CORRIDOR DESIGN PROJECT 

MANOR DRIVE TO SAN JOSE AVENUE MANOR DRIVE TO SAN JOSE AVENUE 

Lily Langlois

Planning Department   

(415) 575-9083

lily.langlois@sfgov.org

FOR MORE INFO, CONTACT:

City College, Multi-Use Building 
55 Phelan Avenue
First Floor, Room 140
(between Ocean Avenue and Judson Avenue)

OCTOBER 8, 2014
WEDNESDAY 6:00-8:00 PM

ADA
ACCESSIBLE

John Dennis

Department of Public Works 

(415) 558-4495

john.dennis@sfdpw.org

http://oceanavenue.sfplanning.org


